
John & Stephanie 



Dear Birth Mother,  

 

Thank you for taking the time to look at our profile as you make plans for the future  of 

your child.  We are excited to grow our wonderful, blended family.  As difficult a 

decision this may be for you, please know that you will be making the dream of us being 

parents come true. 

 

We hope that a glimpse into our life will give you some comfort knowing that your child 

would be the center of our world. ….. 



Our life together began a few years ago after being friends for several years.  We were married 

earlier this year and live in Massachusetts with John’s 2 biological children, Matthew & Juliann.  

We also have our rescue dogs, Daisy, Karley, Bandit & Sophie as well as 2 cats, Birdie & Simba 



JOHN  owns his own security company.  His business allows him the flexibility to focus on his 

family as well as be his own boss., which he loves.  He also is an electrician by trade and has 

worked as a correctional officer for many years.  His children are the center of his world and any 

person that knows him would tell you he is an amazing father.  He is a family man in every sense 

of the word.  Both Matt (19) and Juliann (18) adore their father….he is their rock! 



STEPHANIE is a registered nurse and works in addiction medicine.  Her life has been 

devoted to helping others, whether it be in her personal life or at work.  She has such a deep 

compassion for all things in need, especially animals.  She volunteers for a local rescue and 

spends the majority of her time enjoying her pets.  She has a deep love for reading and would 

love to pass that on to a child of her own.  She has spent many years waiting to have a child 

and craves the bond that only a mother and her child can share.   



Quite simply , we are best friends.  

We are always laughing and  find the 

humor in nearly everything.  We met 

later in life and realize how truly 

lucky we  are to have each other.  

There is not a day that we are not 

grateful for what we have and would 

love to share that with a child of our 

own.  



Both of our families are a daily part of our lives.  We talk nearly everyday to our parents still! We 

have been blessed with a wonderful extended family that are as excited as we are to have a new 

addition to the family. 



   LOVE 



We built a beautiful home last year in the suburbs outside of Boston.  It's very quiet but close 

enough to shopping areas.   It's in a residential neighborhood with a nice backyard for the dogs and 

children to run around. There are other little children on the street. We love walking the 

neighborhood with the pups and hope to include a stroller some day soon. 

  



We are both huge Disney fans and have been there many times, most recently for our 

honeymoon in January.  We are excited to share this magic we feel every time we go 

there with our new child.  For us, it is truly the happiest place on earth 



                     Thank you for considering us, we wish you the best 

 

 

                                                                                        ~John & Stephanie 


